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April 18, 2023 

 

Notice to Respondents – Addendum to BID #23-013 Waste Disposal & Recycling Service 

 

ADDENDUM #1 
Community Consolidated School District 15 has an addendum regarding Bid #23-013 Waste Disposal & Recycling 
Service.  Indicated below are inquiries from various vendors regarding the bid and the District’s responses.  The 
addendum is posted for the benefit of all participating parties.  Some questions may be duplicates; therefore, only 
appropriate responses will be posted here.  Any content referring to Vendors/Manufacturers has been removed to 
ensure confidentiality. 
 

Vendor Questions 
 
1. Q. Are you looking to rent or purchase compactor equipment? 

A. Per Exhibit “B” Pricing Sheet, we are only looking for rental pricing. 

2 Q. How often is the 42-yard compactor serviced? 

A. A 42-yard compactor is not in service at this time.  The District is requesting pricing; however, there 
is no guarantee it will be utilized. 

3. Q. Is only cardboard being disposed of in the 42-yard compactor, or is it a mix of recyclable 
materials? 

 A. As stated in the District’s response to Question #2, a 42-yard compactor is not in use at this time.  
However, there is currently a 6-yard compactor onsite that is used for standard/mixed garbage.  
There is a separate bin specifically for recyclable materials.   

4. Q. What are the average weights for the compactor and roll-off hauls? 

 A. The District does not have this information. 

5. Q. When would the official start date be for new service?  The RFP states that it would be the 
start of the school year.  Is there a specific date? 

A. The official start date will most likely be August 1, 2023, but may be subject to change after vendor 
coordination prior to the start of school, which will be August 17, 2023, for the 2023-2024 school 
year.  If a new vendor receives the bid award, the District would have to coordinate with the new 
vendor, as the existing vendor would have to remove all equipment/bins, and the new vendor would 
need time to drop off new ones. 

It is the vendor’s responsibility to check the District’s website, www.ccsd15.net/bids, to see if any additional 
addenda are issued regarding this Bid.  Addenda may be issued up until 24 hours prior to the bid due date on 
Tuesday, April 25, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. CDT. 
 
Please sign Addendum #1 and include it with your proposal.  Emailed copies of addenda will not be 
accepted.  Only hard copies can be accepted.  If a signed copy of this Addendum is not received prior to 
the bid opening, your bid response will be rejected. 
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